
If you need help, call the Election Protection Hotline  
at 866-OUR-VOTE (866-687-8683).
If you feel your vote has been denied, contact the ACLU  
at letmevote@aclu.org.

Check your voter registration status.

Find your polling place and the hours it’s open.

Find out if you can vote early or absentee.

Check if you need ID to vote.

Election day is Tuesday, November 4, 2014.

Get ready to vote!

For more information, visit  
aclu.org/letmevote


